Daniel Green <pdgreen.gables@gmail.com= & 1NPM(Thourago) ¢ € H

to matthew.glasmann

Good morning Matthew, as you may recall, we spoke about a menth ago regarding this property. Curtis is our realtor and worked with you over the past several weeks on this. We have now closed on this property and my wife and | are now the new owners of
the property. | am applying to the County to vacate the original easement and | wanted to confirm the status of your work on the property. It is my understanding that you were removing your gas lines from the original roadway that was vacated and that you do
not need any easements across the property except for possibly across the front 10 feet of the property where there is an existing public utility easement.

Can you confirm my understanding is correct and provide the status of the vacating of the gas lines that were in the original roadway?

Respectfully,

Dan Green
428-965-1043
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Hi Dan,

That is correct, we do not need any easements within your property. Our crew killed those main lines on 8/15/23. The killed lines are still underground, but they are no longer active. Attached is the updated mapping(dashed purple have been retired).



